Eco-Team Meeting 10th November
Present – Izzy Storry, Ryan Maloney, Evan Lang, Maisy Sleigh, Charlie Cook, Lily Jones, Silas Mountstephens, Naomi Datoo
Apologies : Willow Class rep
Meeting opened 1:15pm

Meeting closed 1: 30pm

· We discussed how successful our cake sale to raise funds for a new bin was last week.
· The discussion progressed on to what we would like the new bin’s design to be, what are the needs of the school.
· Ned reminded us that we would not like wasps to be able to get in the bin. Ryan and Maisy confirmed that they had discussed choosing a bin with a lid. Izzy also noted that there was no longer a bin in the field.
· Mrs Wilkins told the children that £53.60 had been given to the eco team by the parents who run the second hand uniform stall. Also the cake sale raised £83.50.
· The group looked at various bin designs on a website. Silas helped point out the different good and bad points of each design. Evan kept an eye on the cost of different options, and remembered to consider the cost including VAT.
· A bin was chosen: a green lidded one for the front playground in school colours and a red one for the field so that it will be easy to spot.
· Mrs Wilkins promised to place the order.
Items for next meeting:

· Classroom suggestion boxes.
· Look at new bins.
